
Dear Michael La Viola Memorial Foundation, 

Thank you so much for awarding with the Michael La Viola Memorial Medical 

Scholarship. It is truly an honor to be given such a special and powerful scholarship and I am 

truly humbled to of been chosen to pursue my education with the help of this scholarship. I am 

ecstatic to be pursuing my dream career in the medical field and I wanted to express my sincerest 

gratitudes to have been awarded this scholarship. 

Sincerely, 

Samantha Cooke 


